

Dear Coordinators & Members

We are delighted to invite you to the Horsham District Neighbourhood Watch Association's AGM, which will be held on 31 October 2025, at Horsham Police Station, Hurst Road, Horsham, RH12 2DJ. This will commence promptly at 9:30 – Noon. (It is likely to finish earlier.)

Your participation and input are vital to the ongoing success of our Association. You already do so much by being a part of our large membership. Our AGM is a key opportunity to learn about our progress over the past year, contribute to plans, and connect with fellow members, local police representatives, and our Neighbourhood Wardens.

A variety of topics will be covered: Inspector Neil Durkan will provide an overview of 2025 and his goals for Horsham in 2026. The committee wish to share our activities from 2025, including Vision & Strategy, various other projects and plans for 2026.

- More importantly, we want to hear from you.
- Do you have ideas you would like to share and develop?
- Are there questions you would like to raise?

AGMs are often the launch pad needed to highlight any gaps in our focus and help us add directional signposts. We need you to guide us and help us develop.

Please join us, and even better, why not join our team to help build those community foundations for Horsham?

We have openings within our vibrant, lively team to utilise your strengths and enhance our growth. We offer a supportive network for each other. Nobody is more important than anyone else; we learn together, and your input will be an integral part of that.

Practicalities

- Refreshments will be provided before, but we aim to commence promptly at 9:30 am; it is worth arriving a little earlier.
- To help us manage numbers, <u>disabled parking</u> and seating arrangements, please confirm by the 15th of October 2025 via <u>our mailbox horshamnhw@gmail.com</u>.
- We will post the agenda on our website, https://www.horshamnhw.org.uk
- A map will be provided to attendees, along with suggested nearby parking, as this is restricted at the police station. (Apart from reserved spaces for the disabled.)

If you are unable to attend the AGM, but have questions you would like to raise, please write to our mailbox. We look forward to welcoming you to our AGM and perhaps joining our team.

Thank you.

Kind regards

Mary Irons, Chair of the HDNWA